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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 As always, I wish you could be a fly on the 
wall and see first hand how your children 
apply themselves to their learning and how 
much they enjoy their friendships and the 
fun of working together. The singing at 
Harvest festival was a wonderful example 
of their togetherness. Very heart warming 
especially following the months when they 
couldn’t be together.  
 
 
Julie 
 
 

       
 
                    Harvest Festival 
 

            

 
The week ahead 
 
Monday 18th October – Flu vaccinations – 
Whole school  
 
Wednesday 20th October – Cluster football 
 
Parent consultations 
Tuesday 19th October –- Peacocks 
 
Wednesday 20th October –– Gatekeepers 
 
Thursday 21st October –– Red Skippers 
 
 
Friday 22nd October - Last day of term 
 

 
 
Our Harvest Festival was a great success.  
The children all sang so beautifully.   
 
Thank you all so much for your generous 
donations of tins and packets of food which 
will distributed to a local food bank. 
 

 
 

 
Polite reminder 
 
Please be considerate when parking near 
the school.  We have received reports from 
neighbours that some parents are not 
considering safety when dropping off and 
picking up children 

 
     Vision Day 
On Monday 18th 
October, all children 
will be taking part in 
a very exciting day 
exploring our school 
vision “Soar on 
wings” 
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